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This statement outlines the current position of Universal Switching Corporation regarding the use of its products 

in association with national security information.  The Company takes great pride in offering consistent and 

highly reliable products.  All our products are ideal for use in high security environments where transportation 

of classified data may be performed. None of our switching systems employ any type of FIFO or RAM device 

within the user data path capable of recording, storing, monitoring or reconstructing transported data. 

Furthermore, it is not possible for the remote status / control apparatus of our products to read or interact with 

the user data path in any capacity. No portion of the data or frequency rate is measured, copied, or stored 

by the Ethernet remote control port. This is ideal for installations where the product is used to switch classified 

data from an unclassified remote-control network.  

 

Our customers can have extreme confidence that their data will remain secure during operation of our units, 

and that there is no mechanism for recovering any data from the unit by any method. Any additional 

questions or concerns regarding the data security of our products, please contact our support team at the 

factory.  
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